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Representative Schneider:

I have assumed that the 12—month “rollover” requirement should not apply once the
customer’s service contract expires. The bill therefore requires that a customer be
permitted to use accrued access time for 12 months after the month in which the
customer accrued the access time, or until the customer’s contract expires, whichever
comes first. Is this okay? Also, | have included a delayed effective date to provide
adequate notice to those who would be affected by these provisions. Please let me know
if you have any questions or if you would like to make changes to the draft.
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